
                          ERRATUM NOTICE ON DRAFT IDP/BUDGET 2020/2021 

                                                      

NOTICE OF THE ADOPTION OF THE DRAFT IDP /BUDGET 2020/2021 FOR PUBLIC CONSULTATION  

This is to inform the public on the changes made on the Notice as published on the 21st of May 2020. The 

first paragraph of the notice was amended as follows:  

Section 25 was amended to section 34 and Special council was amended to Ordinary Council meeting.  

The copies of the draft IDP/Budget 2020/2021 are available at the municipal head office, satellite offices of 

Alldays, Eldorado, Tolwe, Langlaagte, Inveraan and Harriswich. Other copies of the document are 

accessible at the traditional offices of: Bahananwa, Seakamela, Makgato, Mamadi, Kibi, Matlala and 

Bahlaloga. The document is also available on the municipal website: www. Blouberg.gov.za. 

Written comments, inputs, deputations and submissions can be made to the office of municipal manager to 

the attention of the IDP Manager Mr. Masama M.J within 21 working days at 015 505 7133/076 939 5569 

or email to: masamaj@blouberg.gov.za/ mapholic@blouberg.gov.za 

 

__________________________ 

MACHABA JUNIAS 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
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